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MAIN ROADS WA, ROAD CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT NO 676/99 
14. Hon Bob Thomas to the Minister for Transport: 

With regard to contract 676/99 advertised in The West Australian on November 27 1999 for road widening and 
reconstruction (Great Southern Region) - 
(1) What locations are involved in this project? 
(2) How many kilometres of road will be rebuilt? 
(3) What is the nature of the work to be completed? 
(4) Which firm was awarded the contract? 
(5) What was the tender price? 
(6) Has the project been completed? 
(7) If yes, what was the final cost? 
(8) If not, what is the anticipated date of completion? 
Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
(1) Two sites approximately 14 and 24 kilometres south of Kojonup on Albany Highway. 

(2)-(3) 3 kilometres of passing lanes. 

(4) Works Infrastructure Pty Ltd. 

(5) $1 400 214. 
(6) Physical works were completed in May 2000. 

(7) The final cost is still to be determined.  The Contract Superintendent is currently resolving a number of 
claims submitted by the contractor. 

(8) Not applicable. 
 


